
MEETING WITH THE ADVOCATES OF SHIRAK MARZ
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 On 16, March  The deputy Chairman on the coordination
of the regional issues Artur Davtyan  and Melanya
Arustamyan had their first regional visit. They visit  Shirak
marz  meeting the advocates in Gyumri.

During the visit they spoke about the range of issues
meeting in practice, they discuss  the questions that they
are interested in and represened different offers.

The main offer is giving legal aid to the  homeless citizens
in Gyumri.

During the meeting the  questions regarding the Code of
Ethics are also discussed.
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